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From: oetech@fcc.gov <oetech@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 8:17 AM 
To: dennis.ward@element.com 
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 715168) 
 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of Element Materials Technology. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT Service Desk if you are in any doubt 
about this email. 

Inquiry on 08/26/2022 : 
Inquiry:  
We have a client who has completed a Change of ID and will 
complete a C2PC to use a radio under portable conditions in their host. The 
module has an integrated trace antenna. Do we need to provide measurements for 
this antenna if it was previously used in a certified device? 

 

FCC ID: 2AC7Z-ESP32WROOM32E 
 
FCC response on 09/01/2022 
No, you do not need to provide measurements for this antenna. 
 
 
Attachment Details:  
 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add any 
additional information pertaining to this inquiry.  

 You don't often get email from oetech@fcc.gov. Learn why this is important  


